
                                    

 

Dear Parent/Guardian , 

 As your son/daughter prepares to enter 6th grade, he/she will need immunizations.  

Indiana law requires that students entering 6th grade have the following vaccines: 

Tdap (tetanus and pertussis) 

MCV (meningococcal) 

Hep A is also recommended (2 doses)  

 In order to get the vaccines, you may contact your physician, or the local Health 

Department.   

 If your child has already received the vaccine, please provide a copy to the school.  In 

the event that you have a medical or religious objection, there are specific forms that we must 

have on file.  These must be completed EACH SCHOOL YEAR.   

  

                                                                                                                     Thank you ,  

                                                                                                               Amanda Cash, RN 

                                                                             Corporation Nurse, Nettle Creek School Corporation 

 

 


